
Correspondence summary for RTs 11788 and 23221 
 
The following FCC interpretation was sent to the applicant regarding the labeling 
question in item 2 of the RT: 
 
"Based on section 15.19(a)(4) and Section 2.925(a) requirements and the 
fact that the amplifier section of this transmission system has no 
frequency determining circuitry of its own, the Commission believes 
that the FCC ID label must be replaced on the intentional radiator  
(main control unit).  If this intentional radiator already bears an FCC 
ID label because it was approved on its own, that label must either be 
removed or covered by the new FCC ID label of the transmission system." 
 
No response was received from the applicant after this.  


